BURGERS, FRIES AND A COKE, PLEASE!

Sinfully bad, but when you are at Bob’s Big Boy on September 20th, 2024 all will be
forgiven as you scope out all the Friday night machines parked in the lot.

We plan to be at Bob’s in Northridge (corner of Corbin and Nordhoff) starting at 3:00 p.m.
We will save some parking spaces so we can hopefully be parked together. With the
summer sun setting late, you can have great viewing until the sun sets. Last year we had a
great number of cars show up, and again we are hopeful of having 25 cars on site. Another
plus is you don't even have to bring your Mustang! Just show up and enjoy kicking some
tires with fellow club members. If you plan on attending, please fill out the registration sheet
and return it to the club meeting or send it via mail to Jim Duthler by September 4, 2024.

BOB'S BIG BOY REGISTRATION

NAME

HOME ADDRESS

GITY ZIP CODE

HOME PHONE ( )

NUMBER IN PARTY

NUMBER FOR DINNER AT BOB’'S

My/Our Mustang needs a parking space

Return to: Jim Duthler
24615 Welby Way Phone: (818) 340-4262
West Hills, CA 91307 - E-mail: jim_duthler@charter.net



